
ENROLLMENT DEPARTMENT 

QUECHAN INDIAN TRIBE 
Ft. Yuma Indian Reservation 

P.O. Box 1899 
Yuma, Arizona 85366-1899 

Phone (760) 919-3647 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Enrollment office will be closed 
beginning Monday, December 23, 2024, 
and will re-open on Monday, December 

30, 2024.  

We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 

 


